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SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 

Active registered parishioners should contact the 
Pastor at least six months in advance of the date. 
 

BAPTISM 

Please email the  office. 
 

LAST SACRAMENTS AND SICK CALLS 

Please contact the office.  In an emergency    
requiring Extreme Unction or Viaticum please 
call 267-6123. 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Sunday              8:00 am (Low Mass) 
            10:00 am (Missa Cantata) 

Mon, Tues & Thurs   7:00 am 
Wed & Fri  6:00 pm 
Saturday   9:00 am 
Holy Days  Check Bulletin 
 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE (Confession) 

Friday   5:30 pm 
Saturday   8:30 am 
Sunday   7:30 & 9:30 am 
 

Any time by appointment. 



Image:  Anonymous (1491) 
The Good Samaritan 
 

SUMMARY OF UPCOMING EVENTS 
8/27         Parish Picnic 
9/1             Sodality 
9/6            Militia of St. Joseph 
9/13-16      Morning Star Camp 
 
THE ST. MONICA PRAYER GROUP  
The St. Monica Prayer group was formed for mothers 
whose children have left the faith or are in danger of 
leaving the faith. Members support each other by praying 
specific prayers daily to St. Monica and St. Augustine for 
everyone's intentions. Membership is open to anyone; we 
always need more prayer warriors. There are no meetings. 
To join or to request more information, please email 
Missy at hamelmc@protonmail.com. 
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 MASS INTENTIONS  

FOR THE WEEK 

Please join your fellow parishioners for  
coffee and donuts after the 8:00 AM Mass on the first 

Sunday of the month, or after the 10:00 AM  Mass on the 
first and third Sundays of the month.  This is also the 

time to visit our small lending library of good  
Catholic books and media.  This is located on the first 

floor of the school building (Classroom #5). 
 

Blessing of religious objects takes place after Mass on 
the third Sunday of every month. Please leave your  

objects on the designated table in the school basement. 

Sunday 
August 20 

8:00 AM 
10:00 AM 

Twelfth Sunday after Pentecost 
 
Thomas Hamel + 
Pro Populo 

Monday 
August 21 

 
7:00 AM 

St. Jane Frances de Chantal, Widow 
 
 
Pope Benedict XVI + 

Tuesday  
August 22 

 
7:00 AM 

Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin 
Mary 
 
Frank & Donna Landstoffer + 

Wednesday 
August 23 
 

6:00 PM 

St. Philip Benizi, Confessor 
 
 
Joe & Joann Malfait + 

Thursday 
August 24 

   
7:00 AM 

St. Bartholomew, Apostle 
 
 
Joseph Romie 

Friday 
August 25 
 

6:00 PM 

St. Louis, King, Confessor 
 
 
Larry Koralewski 

Saturday 
August 26 
 

9:00 AM 

Our Lady on Saturday 
 
 
Deborah Conali + 

Sunday 
August 27 

8:00 AM 
10:00 AM 

Thirteenth Sunday after Pentecost 
 
Poor Souls 
Pro Populo 

mailto:hamelmc@protonmail.com


 

Twelfth Sunday after Pentecost 

Sacred Heart Pari sh  P icn ic  
 
 

Sunday,  August  27th ,  2023  

1 1 : 30 am  

Foster  Park—Pavil ion #1  

 

 
Al l  f ood  w i l l  b e  p rov i d ed  by  S a c red  Hea r t  

( Pu l l ed  Po rk , Ho t  Dog s , S i d e s , Cook i e s  

a nd  Bo t t l ed  Wa t e r )  

This past month we have been conducting a census for our Sunday attendance.  I requested this for two reasons.  
One, I wanted to have current statistics for the upcoming Parish Financial report for this past fiscal year.  Instead 
of a general printed report that our budget software generates (which even I have a hard time understanding ) I 
wanted to prepare a more accessible simple report that gives in addition to our financial position (which is excel-
lent) a more general overview of the entire parish (even more excellent), the sacraments we’ve administered, the 
congregants we’ve added, the upgrades we have done, doing, and have planned.  Secondly, do to our current con-
gregant size, trajectory of growth, and financial state I wanted to change how are parish picnic was administered.  I 
wanted to alleviate any reservations of attending by our new congregants or the many people who “forget” to 
bring something and in turn feel like they shouldn’t go.  This year food has been purchased and will be prepared 
for everybody.  Feel free to bring anything you want for your individual families but all that is required is your at-
tendance.  Communities are hard to form, and just like virtue, they can’t form unless we put in effort to interact.  I 
look forward to meeting you all and seeing you there.  Please make an effort to make an appearance so our Parish 
Picnic is successful.  God Bless you. —Fr. Savoie 


